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This bill proposes to pay one-time supplemental 2023 aid to counties in which the county program 

aid certified for payment in 2023 is less than the amount paid in 2022. Under current projections, 45 

counties would qualify for the supplemental aid, totaling approximately $2.2 million.  

 

The aid would be paid concurrently with county program aid in calendar 2023 and the state general 

fund cost would be recognized in fiscal year 2024. 


